
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Union County Water and Sewer District Board of 
Governors will hold a public hearing to receive comments on the proposed Union 
County Water and Sewer District Fiscal Year 2023 Budget at 5:00 p.m. on Monday, 
June 6, 2022, in the Board Room, first floor, Union County Government Center, 500 
North Main Street, Monroe, NC 28112. 
 

A copy of the FY 2023 Fiscal Year budget for the Union County Water and Sewer 
District has been submitted to the Union County Water and Sewer District Board of 
Governors and is available for public inspection in the Office of Budget Management, 
Suite 800, Union County Government Center, 500 North Main Street, Monroe, North 
Carolina 28112; in the Office of the Secretary to the Union County Water and Sewer 
District Board of Governors, Ninth Floor, Room 914, Union County Government Center, 
500 North Main Street, Monroe, North Carolina; and on-line at 
https://www.unioncountync.gov/government/departments-a-e/budget             
(Public computers are available at the Monroe Main Library, as well as at certain other 
library branches). 
 

Any person requesting a sign language interpreter or any person requesting any 
other special assistance needed due to a disability under the Americans with Disabilities 
Act should call (704) 283-3853 and make a request at least 96 hours in advance. 

 
Lynn G. West, Secretary 
Union County Water and Sewer District 
Publish on Thursday, May 26, 2022 
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